

December 28, 2022



HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

FA-WLA-LA-LA

THE WLA OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED DEC 26-DEC 30 IN OBSERVANCE OF THE HOLIDAYS.

FROM OUR OFFICE TO YOURS, HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY HOLIDAY!

Have news to share? Please send it to the WLA office at newsletter@wla.org by Monday to be included in that week's digest.

It's a great time to become a member of the Washington Library Association. <u>Join</u> or <u>Renew</u> your membership today!



Contact Info:

Washington Library Association PO Box 33808 Seattle, WA 98133 (206) 823-1138 info@wla.org

Connect with Us!

Facebook

Twitter

LinkedIn